
Just  thinking  about
things…again
Today was the first day I’ve been to a play tryout where I
didn’t read for a role. I was just there as a producer. It was
kind of fun just sitting there watching others try out. No
worries, no trying to figure out a role/persona. I really
enjoyed myself. We had some new people trying out for roles,
and it is good to get new blood in the theater. We just can’t
have the same people in shows over and over again. I’m all for
the new people getting parts.

I’m currently listening to the Tigers and Indians baseball
game.  The  big  difference  is  I’m  listening  to  it  on  the
Indian’s Radio network, instead of the Tiger’s Radio Network.
I find it strange that the announcers don’t seem to know the
Tigers. Maybe it is because I don’t know the other teams as
well, but I don’t think the Tiger’s announcers are nearly as
bad when it comes to the Cleveland games. I have caught them
in other games, not knowing players, but you should know your
division rivals. Cleveland/Detroit has been a big rivalry for
as  long  as  I  can  remember.  I  would  think  the  Indians
announcers would do better. The only reason I listen the the
Indian station, is that I get it on all of the radios in the
house. The Tiger station, I need to be in the car, or get my
daughters battery powered portable to hear it. Even then, it
is very touchy as to location, and direction of the antenna.
Tiger’s just won!

Need to get some time off work soon. I enjoyed the 3 day
weekend, but I would like to get time off to see my family all
over the country. I guess I need to talk with the peoples in
charge at work.

I’m looking forward to a movie or two with my girls this
weekend. I’m going to have some time with both daughters at
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home so it is possible.

Suffering from a sore back for the past few days (it seems
like weeks). Not much I can do about it other than resting it.
Slow walking, moderate stretching, and making sure my back is
supported while sitting are all helping. Not sure what I did
to pull the muscles, but it was nagging for a while.

I haven’t watched much network or cable TV (other than part of
a ball game) all summer. Can’t say I miss it. I went a few
years, while working 2nd shift, without TV, I am guessing I
could continue for a long time. Being in the middle of the
woods, I don’t have cable (to far in the country) or satellite
(too many trees). I don’t see myself getting those anytime
soon. I really think I could live without TV. Owned or rented
movies, well that is a different story.

I really guess that is about it. I am thinking of upcoming
days that will be happening in July so I will have more to
write about at a later date…


